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October 17, 2006


  Utopian Elementary School

Dear Parents and Students,

[image: image2.png]


Welcome to the Third Grade!   As a first year teacher, I am excited to be learning along side of you.  I received my Bachelor of Arts at Florida State University and obtained my teaching credentials at California State University, Northridge.  My role as your teacher is to make your education and future my priority while making our classroom environment a safe yet exciting journey.

I want to work as a community to ensure that your child becomes an independent lifelong learner.  Please contact me with any specific concerns you may have about your child or the class.  You can email me at ekgfsu@aol.com or call me at 818.243.0773.
Included with this letter you will find a classroom handbook with policies, expectations and procedures as well as a list of required supplies and books.  Both the guardian and student must sign this letter acknowledging that they have read the handbook.  Please return it to me by the first day of class.

Please arrive to class ready to work and learn.  This will be an exciting year for us all.
Ms. Gallagher

Room 333

We have read and discussed the Room 333 information sheet and promise to call or email Ms. Gallagher if we have any questions or comments:

Guardian’s Signature:
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Student’s Signature:
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